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Reg. No. WO242-01 

re : Notice in accordance with Article 16(1) of the Waste Management (Licensing) 
Regulations 2004 

Dear Ms Feely 

I am to refer to the above referenced application for a waste licence relating to a facility 
at Millennium Business Park, Cappagh Road, Townland of Grange, Dublin 11. In a 
notice issued on lSth February 2008 under Article 14(2)(b)(ii) of the Waste 
Management (Licensing) Regulations 2004, the Agency asked you to submit certain 
additional information, which is required for compliance with the Regulations. One of 
the items requested under that notice was the submission of the appropriate fee for the 
waste licence application, in accordance with Article 40 of the Regulations. This has 
not been received by the Agency to date. 

This notice is given under Article 16(1) of the Regulations. You are requested to 
submit the outstanding €12,000 fee within 10 working days of the date of this notice. 
Failure to comply with this requirement will mean the application cannot be considered 
by the Agency. 

Please direct all correspondence in relation to this matter to Administration, Licensing 
Unit, Office of Climate Change, Licensing & Resource Use, Environmental Protection 
Agency, Headquarters, PO Box 3000, Johnstown Castle Estate, County Wexjbrd 
quoting register number WO242-01. 

Yours sincerely, 

Inspector 
Office of Climate Change, Licensing & Resource Use 


